
 

 

 

 
September 23, 2022 

 
 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration  
1200 New Jersey Ave, SE  
Washington, DC 20590  
 
Electronic Submission: Docket NHTSA-2015-0101  
 
Mazda has met its equipment and reporting obligations to the Automatic Emergency Braking (AEB) 
voluntary commitment. This letter affirms that commitment will continue, with AEB systems 
conforming to the specifications previously set forth being offered as a standard feature on over 95% of 
all US Mazda vehicles. 
 
Sincerely,   

 
 
 

Jennifer Morrison, Manager 
Safety Compliance, Planning & Development 
Mazda North American Operations 
Washington, DC 20036 


